
Parking	in	the	Questrom	School	of	Business	
	

	
The	Rafik	B.	Hariri	Building	garage	is	the	most	sought	after	parking	
facility	on	campus	for	permit	holders	due	to	its	proximity	to	100	Bay	
State	Road,	SED,	and	of	course	Questrom	and	the	executive	offices	at	
One	Silber	Way.	
	
While	every	effort	is	made	to	try	and	accommodate	all	guest	requests	
for	the	garage,	there	is	a	limit	to	five	reserved	spaces	as	all	attempts	are	
made	not	to	displace	permit	holders.	
	
When	someone	needs	to	reserve	a	parking	spot	in	this	garage	they	
cannot	simply	just	leave	a	pass	with	the	attendant	on	the	day	of	the	
event	or	the	night	before	and	expect	that	there	will	always	be	a	reserved	
spot.		Special	events	and	prior	parking	reservations	made	by	other	
offices	may	take	up	too	many	spaces	for	all	requests	to	be	
accommodated.	
	
Whether	you	need	to	reserve	one	or	more	spots	for	the	day	or	just	a	
couple	of	hours,	please	e-mail	parking@bu.edu	and	copy	Bill	Hajjar	
(bhajjar@bu.edu)	and	Tim	Dunn	(tpdunn@bu.edu)	and	let	them	know	
the	name	of	the	guest,	the	expected	arrival	and	departure	times.		
Whenever	possible,	they	will	reserve	a	spot	in	the	Rafik	B.	Hariri	
Building	garage.	Parking	Services	does	have	the	ability	to	reserve	spaces	
in	the	Kenmore	Lot,	549	Commonwealth	Avenue,	if	need	be,	but	they	
only	do	this	on	occasion	as	this	lot	is	strictly	a	commercial	lot.	If	parking	
is	not	available,	they	will	redirect	you	to	another	campus	location.	


